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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
August 31, 2022 
 

10:15 p.m. update 
DeKalb Crews Repairing Water Main Break Along Ashford-

Dunwoody Road 
 
DECATUR, Ga.— DeKalb County Department of Watershed Management (DWM) 
crews are working to repair a water main break along Ashford-Dunwoody Road near 
Interstate 285.  
 
Repairs are expected to be completed overnight. 
 
Motorists should expect delays in the area and avoid this area if possible. 
 
The cause of the main break is still under investigation.  
 
For more information, contact the DeKalb County Watershed Department at 770-270-
6243. 
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